

FIRST TERM TEST 2

A. WRITTEN TEST

LISTENING

Task 1: Listen and write T if the statement is true and F if the statement is false. Track 10

Statements	T	F
1. Most people feel that what they eat is normal, and what other people eat is strange and silly.		
2. English people eat a lot of potatoes.		
3. Americans like to drink tea while English love to drink coffee.		
4. The English drink tea four or five times a day.		
5. Australians drink large amounts of beer while French people enjoy wine.		

Task 2: Listen and fill in the blanks with the correct words. Track 11

I am a student. So I spend the day in a simple way. I get up from bed (6) _____ in the morning. First, I do my morning duties. I wash my face and (7) _____ my teeth. I take great care of my teeth, because bad teeth are a sign of bad (8) _____. Then I take a little physical exercise. After taking exercise, I go out for a walk in the open (9) _____. There I breathe pure morning air. My mind and body are both (10) _____. Then I return home. I say my short prayer.

LANGUAGE FOCUS

Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word that differs from the other three in the position of primary stress in each of the following questions.

11. A. Japanese B. wonderful C. cigarette D. lemonade
12. A. across B. brother C. simple D. common

Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word whose underlined part differs from the other three in pronunciation in each of the following questions.

13. A. sauce B. soup C. sugar D. salt
14. A. fridge B. spinach C. rice D. milk

Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

15. She bought a _____ of bread so we can make sandwiches.

- A. bar B. bowl C. loaf D. slide
16. _____ Peter at the party last night?
- A. Has you see B. Have you seen C. Did you see D. Do you see
17. Sunbathe _____ to avoid getting sunburn.
- A. an B. less C. more D. a
18. Olivia was very happy _____ she passed her examination.
- A. because B. but C. so D. and
19. Animals feel pain the same _____ we do.
- A. in B. as C. from D. than
20. Mozart is as _____ as Beethoven.
- A. famous B. most famous C. famouser D. more famous

READING

Choose the correct answer A, B, C or D.

It's important to (21) _____ well, especially when you are studying. If you are at primary school, you may not go home for lunch and have a cooked meal of meat or fish and vegetables. A chicken and lettuce sandwich, with some fresh fruit would be a light but (22) _____ lunch. Many people around the world eat plain, boiled rice two or three times a day.

Pupils and students often don't eat (23) _____ when they're revising for an exam - they eat chocolate and (24) _____ lots of black coffee! And by the way, doctors say everybody should start the day with healthy breakfast. It's also good for you to drink a lot of (25) _____ through the day.

21. A. have B. eating C. having D. eat
22. A. healthy B. health C. fresh D. unhealthy
23. A. good B. well C. clean D. helpful
24. A. drink B. drinking C. have D. having
25. A. wine B. siro C. water D. soft drink

Read the following passage, and then choose the best answer for each question.

Modern graffiti began in big cities in the United States in the 1970s. One of the first 'taggers' was a teenager called Demetrius. He wrote his tag TAKJ 183 on walls and in subway stations in New York. Other teenagers saw Demetrius's tag and started writing their own tags on

walls, buses and subway trains all over New York.

Then, some teenagers started writing their tags with aerosol paint. Their tags were bigger and more colorful. Aerosol paint graffiti became very popular in the 1970s and 1980s and appeared on trains, buses and walls around the world. In the 1990s and 2000s, a lot of graffiti artists started painting pictures.

In some countries, writing or painting on walls is a crime and street artists can have problems with the police. In other countries, artists can draw and paint in certain places. For example, in Taiwan, there are 'graffiti zones' where artists can paint on walls. In São Paulo in Brazil, street artists can paint pictures on walls and houses. Their pictures are colorful and beautiful. Some tourists visit São Paulo just to see the street art!

26. Where did modern graffiti begin?

- A. Modern graffiti began by Demetrius.
- B. Modern graffiti began in big cities in the 1970s.
- C. Modern graffiti began in big cities in the United States.
- D. Modern graffiti first began in New York.

27. What did young people write on New York walls?

- A. They wrote their own tags on New York walls.
- B. They wrote their names on New York walls.
- C. They wrote TAKI 183 on New York walls.
- D. They wrote buses and subway trains on the walls.

28. When did aerosol paint graffiti become popular?

- A. In the 1990s and 2000s.
- B. In the 1970s and 2000s.
- C. In the 1970s and 1980s.
- D. In the 1980s and 1990s.

29. Is graffiti legal in every country in the world?

- A. Yes, it is.
- B. No, it isn't. In some countries, it is illegal.

30. Where can artists paint in graffiti zones?

- A. In Viet Nam.
- B. In São Paulo in Brazil.
- C. In Korea.
- D. In Taiwan.

WRITING

Complete the second sentence so that it has the similar meaning to the first one.

31. My school is the same as my sister's.

→ My sister's school

32. Listening to music is more interesting than watching TV.

→ I prefer

33. Mr. Long wants a cold drink.

→ Mr. Long would like

34. I want some iced tea because I am hot.

→ I am hot

35. What is the price of the bicycle?

→ How much

Complete each of the following sentences with the words or phrases given.

36. Do/ you think/ students/ good/ the arts/ actually/ better/ more academic subjects/ ?/

37. Getting/ plenty/ rest/ really/ important/.

38. Thousands/ people/ take part/ paintings festival/ environmental/ protection campaign./

39. Listen/ music/ in/ free/ time/ is/ my/ favorite/ hobby/.

40. It/ easy/ get/ flu/ ./ we/ should/ try/ keep/ clean/ more/.
